Minutes from the WPNS meeting

Held at the Mount Lebanon United Methodist Church on 3 September 2019.

Minutes from the previous meeting:
Minutes were approved as read.

Treasurers Report:
Larry Hufnagle reported that WPNS presently has $1, 303.22

Committee Reports:
Tom may have more on the web site next month (but don’t bet on it).

Thanks to Mike and his EBay ‘store’ around $30 was raised for the club.

Correspondence:
The American Numismatic Association sent a letter of appreciation for the society’s
$50 donation.

Old Business:
A letters was sent to Congressmen Mike Doyle and Conor Lamb regarding the club’s
support for the commemorative dollar coin.

New Business:
An email from WPNS member Wayne Homren about having an exhibit on the
society’s history at the ANA Show next August.

It was noted that the International Society of Scale Collectors Museum is located in
Pittsburgh. Apparently no one among the membership had heard about this
organization and it was discussed whether or not we should contact them and see if
the society could organize a visit.

Presentation:
Gosia Fort gave a presentation on the numismatic writings of Nicholas Copernicus.

The meeting was concluded at 9.20 PM
14 members, and no guests, were present.



